Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES October 20, 2011

The meeting opened at 7:13 pm. In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Marilyn Field, Wanda Savary, Sara Tyma, Hannah Deane

- Digital recoding policy distributed by Jennifer. Discussion and recorder set up and confirmed proper working order.
- Minutes for September distributed. Accepted as written by unanimous vote.
- Hannah Deane is attending the meeting as a requirement of a school project.
- Jack presented the financial report.
- Jack put up red flags at the center for plowing guidelines in the winter.
- Sara inquired if the center owns the land inside the fence for expansion.
- Marilyn reported unsure of any progress made to obtain funds or contributions from Walmart for the center to help with the center operation costs. She will check.
- Discussions held regarding previous discussions in obtaining a cardboard crusher for the center.
- Marilyn reported that November 15th is American Recycles Day. Discussion held regarding the opening of the center for several hours, having refreshments, and gives a ways, etc. Marilyn will take care of advertising the event.
- Discussion held regarding incorrect meeting information on Town website and New Bedford Standard Times, despite attempts at correcting. Marilyn to try to get corrected.
- Paint shed is now closed until spring.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm

Jennifer Gandy, Committee Chairman